
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
NZX RELEASE 

29 November 2018 
 
 
17-19 MAN STREET, QUEENSTOWN – CONFIRMATION OF SETTLEMENT  
 
Augusta is pleased to confirm that settlement of the acquisition of 17-19 Man Street, Queenstown has occurred 
during the morning of 29 November 2018.     
 
As previously announced, the property will be held by Augusta ahead of being transferred to the proposed 
Tourism Fund upon its establishment.  Augusta will now continue to progress discussions with potential hotel 
operators. 
   
 
-ENDS- 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
 
Mark Francis      
Managing Director 


